
From: ******.*****@***.ac.uk 

To: a_baron@btinternet.com 

Sent: Friday, February 16th 2024, 12:27 

Subject: NCROPA papers 

  

Dear Mr Baron, 

I am researching the Customs and Excise prosecution of Gay’s the Word 

bookshop in the 1980s and have found some relevant documents on your 

very useful website – thank you so much for making this resource 

available. 

The Copyright Notice on your website 

(https://www.infotextmanuscripts.org/ncropa/ncropa_notice.html ) says the 

original papers are kept in a repository in the United States, but I thought 

they were at Warwick University’s Modern Records Centre here in the 

UK, deposited there by David Webb’s executor. Please could you tell me 

whether there is a separate collection of NCROPA papers in the US, or 

whether there is only one collection, now at Warwick? 

Best wishes, 

 

 


